
 

 

            GFWC- Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 
    May 11, 2023 
 
Prior to business meeting our program was the presentation of donations  
To local agencies and scholarships starting at 6:30  
 
The following agencies were given donations: 
 Comfort 4 A Cause 
 Garden of Eatin’  Kenosha 
 Grace Welcome Center   
            Habitat for Humanity of Kenosha 
 Hawthorn Hollow Nature Sanctuary Arboretum 
 Hospice Alliance of Kenosha 
 Letters to Santa- Candy Canes 
 NAMI of Kenosha County National Alliance for Mental Illness 
 Kenosha Fire Dept. 
 Law Enforcement Appreciation Day 
 Safe Harbor  Humane Society 
 St Vincent DePaul 
 Women & Children’s Horizons 
 We were able to award  three scholarships. They went to: 
  Jeffery Hines 
  Jacob Puhr 
  Benjamin Wajerski 
 
1. Meeting called to order by President Sue Lawler at 7:12 at the Pleasant Prairie Historical 

Society. 
2. Collect and Pledge of Allegiance 
3. Roll call by Charlotte Carver 
4. Minutes approved as viewed. 
5. Treasurers report by Connie Coshenet approved as submitted and filed for end of year 

review. 
6. Vickie Richardson reported that Charlene Nelson’s 88th birthday party was a success. 
      She also announced that PPWC won awards at state GFWC-Wisconsin Convention  
        Public Service project -School Board Forum.    
        Communications—Best website 
        Top 10 projects -Holiday Cookie Walk  Showcasing Connie Coshenet on radio show. 
        Leadership Award - Reimbursement for conventions to members in the by-laws. 
        Our Manikin model for convention raised $25.00. 
7.  Cheri Schmidt reported. That highway clean-up was fantastic. 8 club members participated.     
8.  Kathy Edwards organized several fundraisers. 
 Monday, May 29th Culver’s on Sheridan Road workers needed from 5-8pm   
 Milwaukee Burger June 5 from 6-9pm. !0% of proceeds to club  
 Garage Sale August 18 (set-up.) & 19 sale (no clothes). Mark and clean all items.  
9.  Sunshine:      Jane Ottum is back after knee surgery. 
       Carol Smet will be married for 60 years.  WOW!! 
10, President Sue Lawler announced that we will have our next meeting and Spring dinner at 
Casa Capri at 6:00 on Thursday, June 8, 2023 
Meeting adjourned at 7:58 
 
Submitted by Charlotte Carver, Recording Secretary            



 

 

   


